
Week in Review
Our Deepest condolences to those that have lost their families in Syria and

Turkey as a result of the earthquake.
GISC has contributed to helping all the families that suffered the earthquake

effects and support them until the end.
We have received a huge amount of donations with the help of our GISC students

that helped in packing and to our GISC family that donated.
We thank you all for the great support!




PYP2 students are using Kodable programming. 
Kodable has been used in over 50% of US Elementary Schools 
 engaging millions of kids with a fun, no-nonsense set of games

that teach the basics of coding, logical thinking, and more.



Week in Review

Yahia Hisham from
PYP4 won a silver
medal in Karate

competition.
Congratulations,

Yahia!

Youssef and Ibrahim
Saleh El Boghdady

won silver medals in
Kung Fu competition.

Congratulations,
Youssef and Ibrahim!



Week in Review
Ms. Catherine Spencer-The Head of School, and Ms.

Esraa Nawara-The Art Teacher, have visited the Award
Ceremony for Hayah's Art Exhibition to congratulate

Kenda Mohamed in PYP7 who won the 3rd place.
Congratulations, Kenda!





